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 VPD Report Number: Date/Time Occurred:  

16-02998 02/27/16 2042 hrs.  

 

Type of Incident: Location:  
Major Injury Traffic collision Goshen Ave. West of Atwood  

 

Involved Parties:  
Walter Hennies, 60 yrs. old from Visalia  

Jane Doe, Unidentified female adult  

 

Details:  
On the listed date and time, the Visalia Police Department responded to Goshen Ave. West 

of Atwood for a report of a traffic collision. The investigation showed a 1995 Chevy 

Caprice being driven by I/P Walter Hennies, was traveling W/B on Goshen Ave. West of 

Atwood when it struck a pedestrian (Unidentified Jane Doe) who was crossing Goshen 

Ave. West of Atwood.  

I/P Hennies did not sustain any injuries as a result of the collision. I/P (Unidentified Jane 

Doe) was transported to KDMC for significant internal and external injuries where she 

remains in serious condition. The investigation into the cause of this collision is continuing 

and being handled by the Visalia Police Traffic Unit.  

Update: 

The pedestrian (Jane Doe) in this case has been identified as Barbara Risenhoover, 54 

yrs. old from Visalia. The investigation is ongoing by the VPD Traffic Unit. 

 

Investigating Officers: Supervisor:  
VPD Traffic Unit Sgt. J. Andrews 
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